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Abstract
The	Graduate	Library	Assistant	(GLA)	program	
at	the	University	of	North	Texas	(UNT)	Libraries	
is	a	pioneering	example	of	how	open	libraries	
can	facilitate	open	opportunities	for	UNT’s	
Library	and	Information	Science	graduate	
students.	A	recent	restructuring	of	this	program	
created	a	new	paradigm	for	training	and	
mentoring,	with	an	emphasis	on	cross-training,	
professional	development,	and	providing	
outreach	opportunities.	The	focus	on	career	
development	is	particularly	important	for	non-
traditional	GLAs.	This	poster	will	provide	
valuable	insight	into	this	program,	with	input	
from	two	sides— supervisor	and	non-
traditional	GLA.	Both	can	speak	to	the	means	
by	which	GLAs	are	provided	with	learning	and	
teaching	opportunities	which	position	and	
empower	them	to	achieve	their	immediate	and	
long-term	career	goals.	
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The	program’s	emphasis	on	professional	and	career	
development,	 specifically	molded	for	the	different	career	paths	of	
each	student’s	choice,	has	a	direct	and	positive	 impact	on	non-
traditional	graduate	students.	 By	providing	valuable	personalized	
training,	special	projects,	outreach	opportunities,	 and	
mentorship,	 the	program	facilitates	a	smoother	transition	 into	a	
new	career	in	librarianship	for	non-traditional	 students.	The	
program	is	a	model	for	other	academic	libraries	interested	 in	
creating	a	training	program	for	graduate	 library	students.

Non-Traditional	GLAs Conclusion
The	program’s	emphasis	on	professional	and	career	
development,	specifically	molded	for	the	different	
career	paths	of	each	student’s	choice,	has	a	direct	
and	positive	impact	on	non-traditional	graduate	
students.	By	providing	valuable	personalized	
training,	special	projects,	outreach	opportunities,	
and	mentorship,	the	program	facilitates	a	smoother	
transition	into	a	new	career	in	librarianship	for	non-
traditional	students.	The	program	is	a	model	for	
other	academic	libraries	interested	in	creating	a	
training	program	for	graduate	library	students.

Chesnut,	M.	T.	(2009). Night	vision	goggles	or	rose	colored	
glasses:	A	unique	perspective	 on	training	the	library	graduate	
assistant	in	instruction.	The	Southeastern	Librarian,	57(1),	3-
11.	
Forbus,	P.,	Newbold,	 J.	J.,	&	Mehta,	S.	S.	(2011).	A	study	of	
non-traditional	 and	traditional	 students	in	terms	of	their	time	
management	behaviors,	stress	factors,	and	coping	
strategies. Academy	of	Educational	Leadership	Journal, 15,	
109-125.	
Heery,	M.	(1996).	Academic	library	 services	 to	non-traditional	
students. Library	Management, 17(5),	3-13.	
doi:10.1108/01435129610119584
Most,	L.	R.,	Kazmer,	M.	M,	&	Marty,	P.F.	(2013).	Intangible	
factors	influencing	 the	successful	completion	of	graduate	LIS	
coursework	by	non-traditional	 students:	A	case	of	two	IMLS-
funded	scholarship	projects. Journal	of	Education	for	Library	
and	Information	Science, 54(3),	205-219.
Oguz,	F.,		Chu,	C.,	&	Chow,	A.	F.	(2015).	Studying	online:	
Student	motivations	and	experiences	 in	ALA-accredited	LIS	
programs. Journal	of	Education	for	Library	and	Information	
Science, 56(3),	213-231.	doi:10.12783/issn.2328-2967/56/3/4

WILLIS LIBRARY 
SERVICE DESK


